
 

 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

TO:  BOARD MEMBERS 

FROM: MARY ANN GEMMILL, SUPERINTENDENT 

DATE: MAY 10, 2019 

RE:  RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR 2019 CCPS RETIREES,  
  THURSDAY, MAY 16, 2019, 5:00 P.M. 

A “Retirement Reception” will be held for all Christian County Public 
School Retirees on Thursday, May 16, 2019 from 5:00 – 6:00 P.M. in 
the board room at the central office. 

Please plan to attend and participate in the retirement ceremony. 

Thanks! 

MAG:kme 

C: News Media    


